
GET Committee 

From: 	 abra dohrmann-quinn <abraaz@hotmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, July 01, 2020 7:03 AM 

To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Department of Agriculture 

Aloha, 

The county of Maui desperately needs a dept of agriculture. People have to eat. Depending on outside 

sources of food that need to be shipped here is not a solution. The best food is locally grown, organic, and as 

close as possible to the area where it will be consumed for freshness and maximum nutrients. Without a 

department of Agriculture, you would be dooming us on a sinking ship in the middle of the Pacific. 

Mahalo, 

Abra Dohrmann-Quinn 

Haiku resident, Maui County 


